State of New Hampshire
Public Employee Labor Relations Board

Strafford County Sheriff’s Employee Association
NEPBA Local 295

AL

Strafford County (Sheriff’s Office)

Case No. G-0196-9
Decision No. 2020-232

Order
On October 1, 2020, the Strafford County Sheriff’s Employee Association. NEPBA Local
295 withdrew its complaint in the above captioned case. Accordingly, the October 28, 2020
hearing is cancelled and this case is dismissed.
So ordered.
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